

VENTURA COUNTY COMMISSION FOR WOMEN

Agenda Item 10: a. Good 1e B495 4245 Market Street, Suite 204-74 Ventura, CA 93003

Mailing Address: 4651 Telephone Rd, #200 Ventura, CA 93003-8393

Personal e-mail: leeriggan@dock.net

(805) 658-4193

www.vccw.net

Lee Riggan, VCWC Chair, cell (805) 889-2623 901 E. Avenida Los Arboles, Thousand Oaks, CA 91360

VENTURA COUNTY SUPERVISORS

DISTRICT I
Steve Bennett
DISTRICT II
Linda Parks
DISTRICT III
Kathy Long
DISTRICT IV
Peter C. Foy
DISTRICT V
John C. Zaragoza

COMMISSION MEMBERS:

DISTRICT I Diana Goodrow Vacancy Vacancy

DISTRICT II Lee Riggan Kitty Dill Vacancy

DISTRICT III Nancy Lee Phillips Ruth A. Funk Vacancy

DISTRICT IV
Jan Lawrence
Shanté MorganDurisseau
Debra Bagley

DISTRICT V Ina Howard Carmen Hurd Ana Cristina Flores Natalie Bradley Community Development Manager Ventura County Credit Union 6026 Telephone Road Ventura, CA 93003

Dear Natalie Bradley:

Gina O'Callaghan, Financial Advisor with VCCU, told me about you and provided me with an application form. I copied the questions from that form and provided the answers with the assistance of Suzanne Doty, NACW Host Convention Director.

The Ventura County Commission for Women (VCCW) is a member of the National Association of Commissions for Women (NACW), a 501(c)(3). They will be holding their 43rd Annual conference scheduled for this coming July 24-27, 2013 at the Marriott Hotel in San Jose, California. NACW's national membership is comprised of state, county and city women's commissions representing the interests of millions of women and girls. With a conference theme of "Bridge to Equity," this event will attract women and supporters not only from across the country but from many of the 31 commissions right here in California seeking a renewed spirit and tools to make a difference for women and families in their communities.

NACW is the only national advocate which holds the unique and positive position for women and girls' equity and justice. Our membership is a rich blend of all ages, economic, ethnic, and social groups. We touch millions of women who play a significant role in national policy and legislative development; The bridge between government and the private sector.

As a supporter, you will enjoy heightened visibility with a diverse group of attendees and the chance to promote products, services, and programs. The San Luis Obispo County Commission on the Status of Women is putting together a gift/goodie bag for each conference attendee. We hope to fill the bags with items that share the diversity and opportunities we have in the state of California. VCCW would like to share with these women "representative" gifts from our area and that is the reason we are asking for your contribution.

Please let me know if you can assist us to fill the goodie bag to share with conference attendees.

Sincerely,

Lee Riggan VCCW Chair